
Message from Principal

Welcome back, everyone! I hope you all had a great spring break and are back into steady routines.
With the weather warming up, it's the perfect time to establish new routines and fresh energy in our
classrooms. Our students are diving back into their studies with lots enthusiasm, and working hard
on their school work..
As we gear up for the final stretch of the school year there are lots of activities planned. Remember,
communication is key to a successful school year. Please make sure to stay in touch with your
child's teacher to ensure they have the support they need to be successful.
If you have any comments please reach out.

Thank you
Jesse Witte

School Bus Registration for the 2024/25 school year is now open!

School Bus Registration for the 2024/25 school year is now open! Go to the Qualicum School
District Transportation website to access the online application form. Get your application in before

https://www.sd69.bc.ca/About/Transportation/Pages/default.aspx#/=


the end of this school year for the best opportunity to secure a spot for you child.
TIMELINES
April - May 31, 2024 only Eligible bus pass applications will be processed, on a first come/first
served basis.

If a bus reaches capacity, an Eligible Rider wait list will be created. You will be notified if you
are put on a wait list.
Courtesy rider applications received during this time will not be processed until after June 1.
Exact bus route information will be emailed to families before the first day of school.

June 1 – June 30 2024 Courtesy, as well as late Eligible bus pass applications will be processed on
a first come/first served basis as space is available on the bus route(s) requested.

Courtesy riders that are offered a space on the bus will be notified and asked to pay the
necessary fees. When payment is received the application will be finalized. If payment is not
made within 5 business days of being offered the space, the application will be re-dated and
put back into the queue.
If a bus reaches capacity, a wait list will be created. You will be notified if you are put on a wait
list.

Applications received after July 1 will be considered on a wait list and only accepted on a first
come first served basis as space on busses allow.

POPCORN SALES - Every Wednesday

Reminder popcorn for sale Wednesdays bring your money $2.50 a
bag to help support our Learning Service Department.

Change of Clothes

Just a reminder to be sure to send a change of clothes for your
child to keep at school. Thank you!

SES Spirit Wear

Spirit Wear is back in full force! Every Friday staff and students
show their school spirit by wearing their Springwood gear.

T-Shirts $22.00
Hoodies $35.00
Hats $30.00
Toques $22.00

Please see the front office for purchase. Cash or Cheque accepted.
If you would like to use the online option, please contact Candice in the front office.

Candice Nikirk
School Accounts Secretary



Springwood Elementary
250-248-2038

Upcoming Dates - MARK YOUR CALENDAR!

April 29 - PRO-D Day - Students do not attend
May 17 - Conferencing Adjustment Day - Students do not attend
May 20 - Victoria Day - Students do not attend
June 27 - Final Day for Elementary Students

Follow Us On Instagram!
@springwood_wolves

Contact Us
Jesse Witte, Principal - jwitte@sd69.bc.ca
Lauren Nikirk, Acting Vice Principal - lnikirk@sd69.bc.ca
Candice Nikirk, Administrative Assistant - cnikirk@sd69.bc.ca
Pamela Horrigan, Administrative Assistant - phorrigan@sd69.bc.ca

Phone - 250-248-2038
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